
School Council safety views 

 

What do we know about e-safety? 

  If you are on Facebook and someone 

says something that you don’t like 

then you can report it to the 

‘Facebook police’ or your parents. 

  If you get an email from someone that 

you don’t know then you should tell 

your teachers so they can block the 

email. 

  The children older are aware of 

hacking on websites and know that they 

should tell their parents and 

teachers. 

 

What keeps us safe at school? 

  Closed gates and locked classroom 

doors. 

  Security cameras. 

  The fire alarm. 

  Our teachers. 

  Counting children in and out of the 

classrooms. 

  Teaching Assistants for first aid. 



  The register and writing down how 

many people are here today. 

  Anti-viruses on laptops. 

 

What keeps us safe at home? 

  Our parents. 

  Locks on our front and back doors. 

  Keeping inside and playing in the 

back garden and not the front. 

  Parents putting passwords on our 

laptops. 

  Burglar alarms. 

  Putting cups of tea far back on 

surfaces so that younger children 

can’t grab them. 

  Smoke alarms. 

  Stair gates at the top and bottom of 

stairs for babies. 

  Safety covers for tables and sharp 

edges. 

  Cupboard locks. 

  Door stoppers. 

 

 


